
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/9/2010 2:45:42 PM

'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'dgx@cpuc.ca.gov' (dgx@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'tas@cpuc.ca.gov' (tas@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'chh@cpuc.ca.gov' (chh@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jb2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jb2@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'ner@cpuc.ca.gov' (ner@cpuc.ca.gov); 'lss@cpuc.ca.gov' (lss@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'maz@cpuc.ca.gov' (maz@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Humboldt Bay Power Plant Closure

FYI

Redacted

€ Cherry

Redacted

From: Faraglia, Annette (Law)

Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 1:01 PM 
To: I Redacted I

Cc: Mosley, Judi (Law)| Redacted

Subject: Humboldt Bay Power Plant

} Mailander, Madelin (Law)

Hi I Redacted I

In Brian’s absence can you forward this message to the appropriate person? Thank you.

Per GO 167 requirements we filed the attached June 2, letter advising the CPUC of the Humboldt Bay 
Power Plant (HBPP) closure. It now looks like the plant will close on Sept 27th.

Will someone in Regulatory Relations be contacting the CPUC to provide a heads up?

Judy Mosley will handle the GO 167 aspects of the HBPP notification for Law so please let her know 
about your communications with the CPUC. Thank you.

Annette

Annette Faraglia 
Attorney at Law
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
PO Box 7442
San Francisco, CA 94120

SB GT&S 0046109
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Phone: (415)973-7145 
Fax: (415)973-5520 
email: ARF3@pqe.com

This email and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. Distribution to others is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please 
contact the sender at 415 973-7145 and delete this message and any attachments.

From: Diamond, Elizabeth

Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:13 AN

Keenan, Jack; HcFadden, Nancy; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K; Livingston, Randy; O'Flanaaan. Joseph:!Redac |
I Nanheim, William (Law); Faraglia, Annette fLawV I Redacted

To:
Redacte (Pwrgen); | Redacted 

(Law); Koo, Alyssa (Law)
I Redacted

Cc: I Redacted Redacted
Redacted (SVP/GC), Redacted

Subject: 06-02-10 Notification to CPUC re Planned Permanent Closure of HBPP . . .

June 2, 2010

Pursuant to Operating Standard 23 of General Order 167, attached please find the 
ninety-day notification letter to Paul Clanon, Executive Director of the CPUC regarding 
PG&E's Planned Permanent Closure of the Humboldt Bay Power Plant. If you have 
any questions, please contact Annette Faraglia at 973-7145.

Annette Faraglia 
Attorney at Law
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
PO Box 7442
San Francisco, CA 94120

Phone: (415)973-7145 
Fax: (415)973-5520 
email: ARF3@pge.com

This email and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. Distribution to others is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please 
contact the sender at 415 973-7145 and delete this message and any attachments.
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